
COVID-19 
 

I the Clerk and The Chairman of Bramshill Parish Council have 
taken the decision to cancel the Council meeting due to be 
held on Tuesday 17th March at the New Inn, Heckfield due to 
the current Coronavirus Pandemic.  
 
The next meeting is due to be held on Thursday May 14th 
2020 further updates will be posted closer to the date. 
 
 
 
 
Glynis Spencer 
Parish Clerk 
Bramshill Parish Council 
Monday 16th March 2020 
 


